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Dear Parents and Carers,        19th June 2020 

 

Thank you to all parents and carers for their communication with the school over the last 
few weeks, and in particular this week, where parents have confirmed with the school 
whether they wish for their child to return to school before the summer holidays. As you 
know, the school is able to open to more pupils, from the 29th June and we have been co-
ordinating the response from parents this week. 

We have had many positive responses from parents and we are looking forward to 
welcoming more pupils back to school from the 29th June. For parents who have chosen for 
their child not to return, the school supports your personal decision and we will be looking 
forward to hopefully welcoming those pupils back in September. 

Now that the school has the final numbers of pupils, who wish to return from the 29th June, 
we will be organising the additional bubbles and communicating these via email, along with 
the staggered start and finish times for the additional year groups. We will write to each 
individual parent next week, who has confirmed a place for their child, in order to share the 
finer details of what the return to school for children will look like from the 29th June.  

As stated in previous correspondence, we will not be in a position to take any more pupils 
into school from now until the end of term, but will be continuing to provide packs of work 
for pupils who are remaining at home for the rest of the term.  

We are very much looking forward to seeing more of our pupils back in school from the 29th 
June and thank you for your responses in supporting us to do so.  

 

Miss D Givens 

D.M Givens  

Principal  


